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NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING 
April, 2024 

	
The	Annual	Meeting	will	be	held	at	7:00	PM	on	Monday,	June	3,	
2024	at	the	Richardson	Center.			
	
	
Boat	Launch	procedure	changing.	
	
North	Shores	has	decided	to	no	longer	provide	a	person	to	unlock	the	gate	at	
the	boat	launch.		Thanks	to	Peter	Pace	who	was	able	to	negotiate	a	fix	for	the	
year	that	allows	us	to	have	a	key	to	unlock	the	gate.		See	the	attached	letter	
from	Peter.		More	information	will	be	available	at	the	annual	meeting.	
	
Call	Peter	or	Bob	to	arrange	for	use	of	the	key.	
	
This	year	Bob,	and	Chris	have	their	terms	expire.		Please,	if	anyone	is	interested	in	the	
position	to	contact	the	board. 	Please	feel	free	to	volunteer	as	it	is	not	that	much	work	and	
you	can	give	back	to	our	beautiful	community.	
	
ENTRANCE	UPDATE	We	have	been	looking	at	several	options	for	new	signage.		
Information	will	be	provided	at	the	meeting.	
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ROAD	NEWS	The	winter	was	kind	to	us.		We	are	at	the	five	year	mark	when	we	normally	
schedule	a	resurfacing.		The	condition	of	the	road	appears	to	be	good.		We	have	fixed	our	
drain	system	over	the	last	decade.		This	removes	water	from	the	road.		As	a	result	it	has	
reduced	the	freeze	thaw	issues	that	create	potholes.		On	the	agenda	will	be	a	discussion	
regarding	the	road.		Do	we	look	at	doing	a	resurface	this	year	or	investigate	alternatives?		

100	YEAR	ANNIVERSARY	
	
July	2025	is	the	100	year	anniversary.		Volunteers	are	needed	to	help	plan	a	celebration.		
Also	any	history	of	Edgewood	or	Commerce	Township	would	be	nice	to	share	with	the	
residents,			Photos	and	oral	history	will	be	welcomed.	
	
The	July	Fourth	parade	and	get	together	will	be	happening.		Parade	starts	at	the	Arlis	
fence	at	10:30	and	then	the	gathering	at	the	Pace’s	residence,	3600	Edgewood.		Bring	a	dish	
to	pass.		See	you	there.					
	
There	are	several	homes	for	sale.		It	will	be	sad	to	see	residents	leave	but	we	get	new	
friends	and	neighbors.		We	have	had	a	lot	of	building	projects	on	the	street.		Don’t	forget	
that	plans	are	to	be	reviewed	and	approved	by	the	board.			
	
We	also	recently	lost	Larry	Sinelli.		Our	thoughts	are	with	the	family.	
	
It	is	time	for	a	directory	update.		Give	Bob	any	changes	and	your	email	so	that	we	can	keep	
you	informed.		All	information	will	be	kept	private	and	not	shared.		
	
It's	a	great	place	to	live,	Edgewood	Park!		
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Dave	Nunnelly,	President	 	 	 	 736-3668	 Term	expires	2026	
Chris	Hill,	Secretary/	Drains		 	 	 363-3988		 Term	expires	2024	
Bob	Simms,	Treasurer	/	Vice	President	 	 755-7184		 Term	expires	2024	
Liz	Kennedy,	Entrance	 	 	 	 505-8321	 Term	expires	2025	
Pete	Pace,	Road	and	Lake	Committee	 	 819-6667	 Term	expires	2026	
Mike	Miller,	Website		 	 	 	 883-2916	 Term	expires	2026	
Mike Dickmeyer, Building    734-812-6556 Term	expires	2025	
 


